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Southwest Plastic Surgery 
was founded by a team of Award 
Winning Board Certified Plastic 
Surgeons and is distinguished by 
the highest quality of personalized 
service, commitment to safety and 
patient confidentiality, and superior 
results that encompass the entire 
body. Southwest Plastic Surgery 
offers you an outstanding 
experience from the very moment 
we welcome you into our facilities 
and throughout the entire span of 
your care. Southwest Plastic Surgery 
serves the entire Southwest, 
including El Paso, Western Texas, 
New Mexico, Chihuahua and Juarez. 
Dr. Aguila and Dr. Palladino, with 
their team of health care 
professionals, provide services in 
English and Spanish reflecting the 
international nature of the practice 
and patients. Our practice is 
committed to specialized care and 
compassion; every member of our 
team adheres to a philosophy of 
individualized patient service. 
Tailored care at Southwest Plastic 
Surgery begins with a full 
consultation between physician and 
patient to discuss goals, options, 
and procedures. This personalized 
approach ensures our patients are 
informed and confident with their 
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personal medical decisions and 
optimizes the fin.al outcomes. 

About The Practice 

Our specialized services are as 
individual as the patients we serve. 
Offering a wide range of treatments 
and procedures spanning from 
topical treatments, minimally 
invasive procedures, novel 
approaches such as protein rich 
plasma, to full body and facial 
enhancement techniques. 
Southwest Plastic Surgery even 
offers the latest techniques in hair 
transplantation for men and 
women. We are committed to 
deliver the highest level of care, 
service and technology. Join us to 
explore the possibilities to renew, 
revive and restore yourself today. 

Surgical Procedures 

Face 
•Brow Lift 
•Chin Augmentation 
•Ear Surgery 
•Eyelid Surgery 
•Facelift 
•Lip Augmentation 
•Neck Lift 
•Rhinoplasty 



T~ t Bf C:T 

PLASTIC SURGEONS 
r TY~ A[ wrn 

Breast 
•Breast Augmentation 
•Breast Fat Injection 
•Breast Lift 
•Breast Reconstruction 
•Breast Reduction 

Body 
•Arm Lift 
•Body Contouring 
•Body FatTransfer 
•Buttock Augmentation 
•Hair Transplantation 
•Labiaplasty 
•Liposuction 
•Lower Body Lift 
•Mommy Makeover 
•Pectoral Implants 
•Protein Rich Plasma Treatments 
·Thigh Lift 
•Tummy Tuck 
•Weight Loss Surgery 

Outpatient Surgery Center 

The comfort and safety of our 
patients is a vital part of the services 
that we offer at Southwest Plastic 
Surgery. Our outpatient surgery 
center is accredited by the American 
Association for Accreditation of 
Ambulatory Surgery Facilities, Inc. 
(AAAASF.) 

At the Southwest Plastic Surgery 
Outpatient Surgery Center, you can 
count on the latest technologies, 
state of the art facilities, and utmost 
privacy. You will experience service 
and luxury beyond what you can 
imagine. 

Only clinics that have been 
thoroughly inspected by the 
AAAASF and meet 100% of their 
safety standards are qualified for 
accreditation. As such, Southwest 
Plastic Surgery, Dr. Agullo, Dr. 
Palladino, and our entire cosmetic 
surgery team can ensure the highest 
standard of quality care to our 
patients and their families. 

State of the Art Facilities. State of 
the Art Care. 

Because we implement the use of 
general anesthesia and IV sedation 
in our practice, AAAASF 
accreditation gives our patients the 
assurance that they are in the best 
hands possible for any plastic 
surgery procedure. 

Our modern facility bridges the gap 
between outpatient surgery 
centers, hospital settings, and the 
care that you deserve. We are able to 
perform many procedures right 
here in our office, which meets the 
standard of care for an ambulatory 
surgical center. Not only is this more 
convenient, but it makes your care 
safer and more affordable than ever 
before. 

As certified AAAASF providers, Dr. 
Agullo and Dr. Palladino have 
proven that they are experts in their 
field. Come and experience a first 
class plastic surgery service, the best 
of the Southwest. 
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